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Recently our students received the opportunity to hear Kerryn Redpath speak on the 
important topic of drug and related substance abuse issues in our community. While Kerryn 
is certainly a proficient and engaging public speaker, it was the highly personal nature of her 
story which struck a chord with our students most. They were offered a valuable insight into 
the means by which a young person from a loving home can, through a few bad choices, so 
easily slide into a lifestyle which offers such dangerous consequences. I applaud Kerryn for 
the work that she does and have no doubt that the students she speaks to are affected by 
her message and have cause to reflect on it for years following. 
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